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CTS International Opens New Charleston Office
Expanded Operations in Charleston Reflects Increase in Local Hiring Needs

CHARLESTON, S.C., March 16– CTS International, a recruiting company supporting Fortune 500 companies across the U.S. and major aerospace programs in South Carolina, has announced the opening of a new office on Charleston’s Daniel Island.  CTS expects to place hundreds of employees specializing in engineering, manufacturing, and information technology in response to overall business growth in the Lowcountry.
“We are excited by the tremendous potential for job growth here in 2012,” said CTS Southeast Regional Manager and Charleston native Sarah Gilden.  “The new office on Daniel Island enables us to expand our support of local businesses, especially in North Charleston where we expect to see the biggest growth.”
With more than 25 years of experience recruiting and placing experts around the world, CTS International is a top choice for companies seeking hard-to-find talent.  “We offer benefits and services that are unsurpassed in the business,” said Gilden. “That means we can hire the best and the brightest, and our clients benefit from a more productive, smarter workforce.”
[bookmark: _GoBack]An open house celebration is scheduled for Thursday, March 29 from 4:30-7 PM.  The new Charleston office is located on Daniel Island at 162 Seven Farms Drive, Suite 230, Charleston, SC 29492. For more information, please contact Sarah Gilden at sgilden@ctsinternational.com.

ABOUT CTS
For more than 25 years, CTS International has made finding and filling highly technical jobs easy with a streamlined recruitment process, superior services, and international expertise. CTS works with customers from specialized industries to identify business and personnel needs and to provide solutions that drive success.
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